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July 19, 2013
The Honorable Bernard Sanders

Chairman Senate Veterans Affairs Committee

332 Dirksen Office Building

Washington, DC 20510

Fax: 202-228-0776

Dear Senator Sanders:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “Veterans’ Educational Transition Act” (S. 944) that would require schools eligible for GI Bill education benefits to authorize veterans in-state tuition rates even though they may not be residents of the states where the schools are located.


The Association appreciates your leadership on this issue and stands ready to provide assistance in advancing this legislation. 


The point of contact at FRA is John Davis, Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
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